
From: Grand Jury <grand-jury@sbcglobal.net> 
Subject: Fw: Yolo County report regarding Planning and Public Works 
Date: June 10, 2014 at 9:14:58 AM PDT 
To: Jane Naekel <jenaekel@aol.com> 
Reply-To: Grand Jury <grand-jury@sbcglobal.net> 
 

 
 
 
On Friday, May 30, 2014 8:52 AM, Grand Jury <grand-jury@sbcglobal.net> 
wrote: 

 
 
 
 
 
On Wednesday, May 28, 2014 1:03 PM, Ed Smith <Ed.Smith@yolocounty.org> 
wrote: 

 
 
Dear Foreperson: 
  
The Yolo County Department of Planning and Public Works has 
reviewed your report dated April 17, 2014 regarding Yolo County 
Promotion Practices.  The Department concurs with your findings #F6 
and F7.  The department Agrees with recommendation 
#R3.  Because of the comprehensive nature of the needed response 
the department will work with the Yolo County Department of Human 
Resources to implement this recommendation prior to October 15, 
2014. 
  
A hard copy of this response is being sent to the Honorable Daniel 
Maguire, of the Yolo County Superior Court with a copy to you. 
  
  
Sincerely yours, 
  
  



Edmund C. Smith 
Interim Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


